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Chevy trucks missing from Atchison locations
(KAIR)--One of three Chevrolet pickup trucks, stolen while parked in Atchison,
has been recovered while police continue to search for the whereabouts of the
other two that remain missing. 

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, a 2017 Chevrolet
Silverado 1500 was reported to his office as stolen from the 800 block of South 6th
Street sometime between February 16 and February 20. On Sunday, the truck
was found, recovered by the Buchanan County, Missouri Sheriff- Department on
SW 56 Road, near State Route 116. A suspect for the theft is not immediately
identified. 

Meanwhile, a 1991, black, Chevrolet Silverado was reported stolen to police,
apparently driven from where it had been parked in an alley located in the 1300
block of Kansas Avenue. It- believed the truck was stolen shortly before 11:30
Friday night. 

The other missing truck, a 1984, brown, Chevrolet S-10, was stolen from a
parking lot in the 300 block of Atchison- Main Street sometime Saturday evening. 

Anyone with information on any of the stolen truck cases should contact Atchison
Police at 913-367-4323.
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